
Today’s Worship                                                                                     

 
Processional Hymn   NEH    
 
First Reading    Amos 5:6-7.  10-15  
 
Second Reading     Hebrews 4:12-16     
 
Gradual Hymn      
 
The Gospel      Mark 10:17-31             
 
Offertory Hymn    
 
During Communion     
                                               
Recessional Hymn      
 

Notices 

Future pattern of worship at St. Mary’s  
Today is our last band service and we are very 
grateful to Leno and his team for all their work 
in leading us in our sung worship at our family 
services.  With Beth D’Elia’s departure to 
university and following a discussion with Leno 
David and the PCC, I have taken the decision to 
have robed choir every Sunday.  Each Sunday 
will be for all the family and we will devote a few 
minutes each Sunday morning to our younger 
members before they go off to Sunday school 
which will be every week beginning in 

November.   
 
Serving on a Sunday morning  
If you would like to join our serving team, choir, 
welcomers, readers or any of the other teams 
which make St Mary’s what it is, please speak to 
Fr. Grant who will be happy to direct you to the 
right people.  Everyone at St Mary’s has 
something to offer!  
 
 

Gluten Free 
If you would like a gluten free wafer please speak to 
one of the welcomers or wardens.  

 
Parish Magazine 
If you would like to add something to the 
Autumn/Winter Engage magazine, please would you 
let either Fr. Grant or Paul Carter have it by the 21st 
October.  

 

Bible Reading Notes                                                                        
You will have ben given sheet entitled "Live the Word” 
which gives the daily lectionary readings for the week 
ahead, a short refection and a prayer.  Many people 
use the lectionary as a means to help them read their 
bible every day so if you would find these helpful then 
please would you put a tick on the sheet at the back. 
There are also free copies of the ‘Voice of Hope’ which 
give 65 days of bible readings, and reflections. Do take 
a copy.  

Healing Ministry at St. Mary's                                                         
As a curate in the Chester Diocese, I was one of the 
bishops advisors on healing and deliverance, having 
some experience of this ministry and also obtaining a 
masters on the subject.  I would like to offer prayer 
ministry following communion, and so after some 
initial training, a team of people will be available in St 
Johns chapel on the 2nd Sundays beginning in 
November.   Should you like to receive prayer or the 
anointing of oil, simply go to St Johns after you have 
received communion where the team will happily 
pray with you.   

If you would like to be part of the team offering this 
ministry please speak to Fr. Grant. 

New Team Member 
Today we welcome Mrs Helga Zunde-Baker who will 
be with us for 3 years as she trains for ordination. 
Please pray for her and her family, and do invite her 
for coffee! 

Knit & Natter (with Coffee & cake) 
Raewynne would like to invite all those who knit, 
sew or embroider (and those who would like to 
learn) to a new group at St. Marys on the 3rd 
Monday of the month beg. 15th October @ 3pm.    
All welcome 

 
Quiz Night @ St Mary’s (Final Call) 
Saturday 20th October @ 7pm - £15 per person to 
include a fish & chip supper (other options 
available). Bring your own drinks - charity bar 
available on the night.  There are still places 
available.  Sign up forms are at the back of church.  

 
Giving Financially  
If you do not currently give financially to support 
the mission and ministry of St. Mary’s and would 
like to, please speak to Clive Christensen (our 
treasurer) or Tim Crump (our registrar of giving) 

       Are you aged between 8 
and 14?  Then come and Join St Mary’s new youth 
club ‘Chrome’ on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the 
month between 6 and 7.30pm.  Games, Food, fun 
and time to talk about stuff that matters!  We even 
have a tuck shop!                                                                                 
Starts on Sunday 18th November.   

Bottles and Chocolates needed!!!!!!                
St. Mary’s is always very generous but may I ask for 
you to bring in bottles of wine/spirits etc. for the 
Christmas tree festival tombola and chocolates 
(Roses/Quality Street etc.) for the Christingle 
service which is the biggest service of the year. 
Thank you in advance. Fr. Grant  

PCC Minutes  
A copy of the most recent PCC minutes is now 
available in the church foyer.  
 
 



The Week Ahead 
 
Monday 10am Baby & Toddler group 
                                            @ St James  
                    3pm Knit & Natter @ St Mary’s   
Tuesday – Saturday   10am Morning Prayer                                    
                                           @ St James  
Monday – Thursday 6pm Evening Prayer  
                                           @ St Mary’s  
Thursday    10am        Eucharist @ St Mary’s 
Friday                               Choir Practice                           
Saturday          Quiz night @ St Mary’s  
                           (In the church)  

 
Next Sunday 21st October  
 
8am           Said Eucharist  
9:45am    Parish Eucharist  

 
 
Looking ahead  
 
27th October         Messy Church @ St James     
                                   2.30pm    All Welcome 
 
4th November      All Saints Day Eucharist  
5th November       Bonfire Food & Fireworks 
                                   @ St Mary’s - Tickets £7 
                                   Now Available  
 
11th November    Remembrance Sunday  
8am             Said Eucharist with 2 min silence 
                       @ St Mary’s.                                     
9:45am      Shared Eucharist and service of  
                       Remembrance around the War              
                       Memorial at St James.     
 
24th November    St James Christmas fair 
8th December       Christmas Tree Festival   
13th December    Saltmine Theatre Company  
                                   (Tickets £7) 

 

Contacts: 
 
Vicar: Fr Grant Cohen  
Tel: 020 8657 1725 / 07717 170386 
Email grant@sanderstead-parish.org.uk 
 
Associate Priest: Revd. Dr Raewynne Whiteley  
Tel: 07426 903725 
Email: Raewynne.whiteley@southwark.anglican.org 
 
Honorary Assistant Priest: Fr Peter Macan  
Tel: 020 8657 1398 
 
Director of Music: David Thomas 
Tel: 07909 975846  
Email: david.thomas096@gmail.com 

 
Website:   Alison Brewster  
                      ajb42@mac.com 
www.stmarysanderstead.org.uk  
www.stjamesriddlesdown.org 
 
We pray for… 
 

 Sarah Goaman and her family  
  Our new team member Helga and her family  
  Our young people 

 
We remember those who have died…  

 
 Robert Hollingbery (Sarah’s dad) 

 
Fundraising Opportunity  

 

 
 

St Mary’s Sanderstead 
14th October 2018 

20th Sunday after Trinity 
 
We welcome you and hope that you enjoy being 
with us today.  We follow a written Order of Service 
and will at various times tell you which page we are 
on and you are invited to respond to the words in 
BOLD print. Please do not be anxious about your 
children making a noise or moving about, we 
welcome children in church and there are toys and 
craft in the Family Room for them.   
Should you like details on how to join in with our 
Sunday school or any of our other services here at St 
Mary’s please ask.  
 
Today’s Worship  
 
9:45am      Family Service  
President & Preacher: Fr. Grant Cohen – Vicar 
6.30pm     Celtic Eucharist  - Fr. Grant Cohen
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